
PARENTS  
WANTED!

Enthusiastic parent volunteers are needed for a subcommittee! 
 One meeting per month during the school year for the next two (2)

school years.  
No experience necessary!

JOIN OUR TEAM! HELP CREATE AND

IMPLEMENT A PARENT  

ENGAGEMENT STRATEGY FOR  

ACTIVE SCHOOL TRAVEL 

 In exchange for your time and
commitment an honorarium will

be provided. 

For more information  
please contact 

Kelly Scott at the 
City of Hamilton 

kelly.scott@hamilton.ca 
905-546-2424 ext 1309 


